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EASTERN ILLINOIS UNIVERSITY 
Charleston, lllinots 

HARRY READ, Director of Information and Publications (217) 581-2820 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

August 21, 1984 

L/A 

CHARLESTON, IL--Paul Manz and David Week will be clinicians for 

the annual Church Music Workshops at Eastern Illinois University on 

Saturday, Sept. 8. They are internationally-recognized in their fields 

and are being sponsored by the Lincoln Heritage Chapter of the American 

Guild of Organists, the EIU Office of Faculty Development, and the Hymn 

Society of America. 

The workshops, beginning at 9 a.m. in Dvorak Concert Hall in 

the Doudna Fine Arts Center, are open to the public at no charge. 

Manz, of the Lutheran School of Theology and cantor at the 

Evangelical Lutheran Church of St. Luke in Chicago, will present two 

workshops titled "The Glory of the Hymn." Known for his organ improvisa-

tions as well as for his choral and organ publications, Manz has served 

on the national council of the American Guild of Organists. He is 

appearing as an "ambassador" for The Hymn Society of America. 

Week is an editor at Hope Publishing Company, specializing in 

music for youth. He has composed a number of choral anthems and has 

compiled and edited a series of handbell pieces. He will conduct choral 

reading sessions and present a workshop on youth involvement through music. 

Week is also director of the Jay Stream Singers, an active recording and 

touring group. He will be available for consultation with children's 

choir directors at the lunch hour. 

Music displays will be provided by Hope, Agape, Somerset, 

Concordia, and Augsburg. For additional information, contact Dr. Gary 

Zwicky, Music Department, Eastern Illinois University, Charleston, Ill. 

61920. 
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